
16th June 2021 

Please read these three important updates regarding COVID19 procedures 

Dear Parent/Carer 

1 

We are continuing to work extremely hard to keep our whole school community safe and we would like to 

sincerely thank you for all of your support with this effort. 

We would just like to take the opportunity to remind all parents/carers to:  

 Wear a face covering on the playground, unless medically exempt 

 Report symptoms or confirmed positive cases to school, so that we can take the correct actions to 

protect the rest of the school community 

 

Symptoms and cases should be reported to school as soon as possible. During normal school hours, this 

can be done by telephoning the school office on 0151 486 4106. You can also report any covid concerns or 

questions to our dedicated out of hours covid service: 

WhatsApp message or text message: 07593549842 or email 

covidlead@middlefield.liverpool.sch.uk  

2 

It is absolutely vital that parents/carers are punctual and follow the timings provided for the start of the 

school day. For Reception to Year 6, children are able to arrive from any time between 8:25am and 8:55am 

for the start of the school day. This allows all children to enter their classes safely and has been extremely 

successful. Whilst we completely understand that there are rare occasions when children may be late, we 

need everyone to do their best to be on time. It is simply not possible for us to escort multiple children 

safely to their classrooms without crossing through other year groups. That is why the school gate is closed 

shortly after 8:55am. Parents arriving after that time may be given a time to return later on in the morning, 

when their child’s class is on the playground. Nursery timings remain the same and it is equally vital that 

Nursery parents/carers stick carefully to these. The staggered end to the school day remains the same. 

3 

Finally, you may be interested to know that Liverpool City Councils Vaccine Bus is in the neighbourhood 
this weekend on the 19th and 20th June. It will be at: 
Old Terminus/Orient Hotel 
Eastern Avenue 
Speke 
L24 2SX 
10am - 4pm 
No appointment is needed and this is for 1st or 2nd doses. 

Kind Regards 

Mr David Potter 

Head Teacher 
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